High Ercall News 3 19.9.25



Contact Details:

School Office 01952 387570

Head email: h2051@taw.org.uk

Admin email: a2051@taw.org.uk



Coffee mornings and Parent support

Please note that we have several coffee mornings planned this term. They are aimed to offer parents support and a space for a chat. We also have some professionals coming into school to give advice and also to listen. Your child doesn't have to have any SEND needs for you to be a part of these—its just a chance for a chat and any support.

Dates: 14th October, 11th November at 9.00am—Biscuits and coffee available and a friendly face!

Pre-loved uniform

Just to let you know that the uniform rail has been re-stocked and we do have lots of donated uniform available for families. Our lovely ladies—Mrs Wellings and Mrs Goodson—have even put size cards out now so that you can find clothing the right size.

Please do come and look—as it is better to have free than buy new.

If you have any uniform, school jumpers are always well received.

Invoices

Please can you ensure that all clubs bills are paid and up to date.

All invoices were sent out last week.

High Ercall Primary School Again Againstances train with the starting school in September 2026, come and see us! We are showing prospective protest around school at a veriety and see including getter school with the starting school in September 2026, come and see us! We are showing prospective protest around school at a veriety and see including getter school—we used you see out lovely school. We are a highly successful, popular rural primary school. We provide wrap around care from 7-50am school and the school and scho

Transition times—Year 6 and new Reception!

Another reminder for new Reception for 2026—book in for a look around and please do promote us with any friends who live in Telford.

Year 6 remember to start booking in secondary open day visits—they will pop up on websites and if we get a list of dates in school we will forward this. I know lots of you have started with this already.

DATE	EVENT
Monday 22nd September	Bikeability starts for Year 6—groups sent out via email.
Tuesday 30th September	Reception Parent Workshop—form cam home today
Wednesday 1st October	Class 5—Computing workshop. Form sent out
Wednesday 1st October	Class 2 trip to Attingham
Tuesday 7th October	Phonics workshop—2.30pm with a chance to sample Mrs Bowen's cakes!
Tuesday 14th October	Coffee morning—coffee, chat and support. 9.00am
Wed 15th Oct to Fri 17th Oct	Year 6 trip to Pioneer Centre
Monday 20th October	Harvest Festival—2.00pm
Friday 24th October	Half term
Monday 3rd November	Return from half term
Thursday 6th November	KS2 Reading workshop—come along to find out more about VIPERs and teaching reading
Tuesday 11th November	SENDIASS coffee morning and work- shop—Bitesize SEND, Come and find out about support for your child.
Thursday 13th November	Reception parent meal—come and have lunch with us. More info for booking to follow. Please pay with cash.
Monday 15th December	Carol service—2.00pm
Friday 19th December	Last day of Autumn term
	

New Reception National Guidelines

Just to make parents of children in Reception aware, we have new national statutory guidelines which we are putting in place to safeguard children who are 5 and under. This has included the children having their breaktime snacks inside and under supervision. The children aren't missing breaktime—just having their snack earlier / later. There is also some changes to nutrition expectations—and Mrs Bowen is working with the catering team to look at the implications of this. More information will follow.



A great first week—and lots of superstars!



Class 1: Being resilient—Will



Class 2: Being respectful and responsible—Isaac



Class 3: Being responsible—Charlotte



Class 4: An all round 5R Star—Emma



Class 5: Being reflective—Arthur